
 

 

Buzzards Bay Water District 

PWS ID 4036001 

Our Public Water System has no Lead, Galvanized Requiring 

Replacement (GRR) or Unknown Service Lines 

On July 10th 2024 Buzzards Bay Water District provided MassDEP with a request for 

approval of no Lead, Galvanized Requiring Replacement (GRR) or Unknown service lines 

and a service line inventory that was developed using the following verification method(s):   

   ☐Field Inspection by PWS 

☒ Records Review 

☐ Statistical Analysis 

 ☐Customer Self-Identification 

 ☐Sequential Monitoring  

 ☐Other(s) MassDEP-Approved Method(s):       

On August 14th 2024, MassDEP approved our certification for no Lead, Galvanized Requiring 

Replacement (GRR) or Unknown service lines. 

For information on all service lines in the Buzzards Bay Water District see 

BuzzardsBayWaterDistrict.com or contact the Buzzards Bay Water District at 508-759-4631. 

 

 

 

 


